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Dear Parents,

Welcome to the latest newsletter- the final one for the academic year.
Despite all the challenges there have undoubtably been, there have also been a huge number of positives this year. It has felt particularly special to be able to go ahead with events that we once took for granted but which haven’t happened for a while- like sports days, summer fairs, parents’ evenings and singing together!
Thank you to you all for your support for the school in so many ways over the past year. I hope you all have a peaceful and relaxing summer. 

	End of year celebration- Wednesday 20th July at 2pm
You are welcome to join us for our end of year celebration on Wednesday afternoon when we will be reflecting on the past year and sharing some memories with you.
 This will be taking place IN THE METHODIST CHAPEL OPPOSITE SCHOOL as it is a larger space than our school hall.
Please could I request that you do not attend if you have, or suspect you might have, Covid. Thank you.

	Summer Fair Update
Thank you to everyone who supported the summer fair in so many ways- and to the committee who put in hours of work beforehand. The sum raised was truly astonishing (£1,228 for those of you who missed it) - and it was a really lovely event. 


	School lunches this week
Please note there will be some changes to the menu this week as Mrs Bridges will be using up stock that is left.
Tues: salmon bites
Weds: jacket potatoes
Thurs: roast dinner
Fri: hot dogs, chips and beans

	Friday afternoon this week
Please could the children come to school in PE kits on Friday as they will be taking part in some light-hearted challenges and games on Friday afternoon.
They DON’T need water pistols.

	Year 5 and 6 residential
Class 4 had a brilliant time in the Lake District last week- despite some initial problems with the minibus!
They walked, canoed, scrambled up waterfalls, went on a steam train and a ferry as well as meeting trees, shopping, learning how to wash up and making meals. No wonder they all looked exhausted when we got back!
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Stars of the week:
Our stars of the week in Class 1 for the past 3 weeks were: Ophelia, Penny, Lola, Annie, Makai and Livvy.
Our stars of the week for Class 2 were : Phoebe, Jax, the whole class, Pippa, Thea and Eve plus a certificate for Bonnie from Miss Harris for being an amazing Y3 in training!
Our starts for Class 3: Zach, Leon B, Aimee Lia, Lilly, Edie and William
Class 4: Joseph, Bobby and everyone!
Headteacher’s awards went to Archie, Addison and Caitlin.
Congratulations to all of our amazing stars of the week!





	Dates for your diary

	

	JULY
	

	Weds 20th 
	2pm End of Year celebration

	Thurs 21st
	Reports to parents by now

	22.7.2022
	End of Summer term

	September
Monday 5th-

Tuesday 6th September:
	
teacher training day

Children return to school
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